
PUPIL POST 
Happy 

Feast day 

of St 

Vincent de 

Paul

September 

27 th 2020



This week the 

Nursery children 

visited the Red 

Shed. We are 

learning about 

flowers and plants 

in God’s Wonderful 

World.



One potato, two 

potato, three potato 

four. Five potato, six 

potato, seven potato 

more…



Year Six Shakespeare 

created a conscience 

alley, giving reasons for 

and against Macbeth 

murdering Banquo and 

his son, Fleance.



Thanking Our 

Lady for a 

lovely new 

day



The cellos are back in 

school- such a dedicated 

trio!



Our new Reception 

children joined their 

first whole school 

virtual assembly on 

Wednesday morning -

well done you all get a 

virtual HT’s Award!



Year 2 reading 

quietly, enjoying 

their books.



Congratulations to our Star of the Week and 

Golden Child!



In Nursery we 

have been learning 

about God’s 

Wonderful World.
Here  we are count ing the  f lowers  God 

has  g iven us .  “One,  two,  three ,  four,  

f i ve  and one more  s i x !”



Somebody felt one 

way on Monday and 

has been focused and 

now feels...



The Nursery children have 

been hard at work looking 

after their environment!



Year 3 have been testing 

magnetic and non 

magnetic materials in 

their Science lessons 

and then writing about 

what they had found out 

about magnets in the 

lesson.



Some fantastic 

learning in Maths 

this week in Year 5! 

Well done!



We are looking forward to returning to a full hot lunch 

menu again very soon - there will be logistical challenges

but it ’ll be worth if we get our Wednesday roast back!



Year 5T have been 

learning about belief 

and worship for 

followers of the 

Catholic and Jewish 

faiths.



We have been creating 

a website for the 

Kingdom of God in 

Year 6S this week.



Year 4 are preparing for 

next week's learning 

about God speaking to 

his people through the 

story of Moses.



Year 4 Michelangelo looked 

carefully at measures of mass 

and capacity. They exercised 

their predictive skills to great 

effect, as we could not handle 

the food, and they even worked 

out why ice cream is measured 

in millilitres.



Loving the 

focus and 

concentration 

from this 

group of Year 

5 children this 

week!



This weekend was ‘The European Day of Languages.’ We love to celebrate the diversity of our 
school and the wide range of languages from across the whole world. Follow this link for more 

information and a range of interesting games :https://edl.ecml.at. "Same word...different meaning" 
is interesting! 

https://edl.ecml.at/Fun/Sameworddifferentmeaning/tabid/3103/language/Default.aspx…

https://t.co/gONpfGUqdG?amp=1
https://t.co/M2p1cW7XD3?amp=1

